
Regrettably we do not have enough 

entries to run the show on Saturday 13th 

August. Entries will be refunded back onto 

the card payment was made with. An 

email will be sent out confirming when 

you have been refunded. These decisions 

are not taken lightly, we do apologise! 

 

Best Wishes, 

Team Vale View 


